
The Project takes a design that your child creates and turns it into professional 

cards, gift wrap and gift tags. This year there is also the option to have your design 

printed on a mug! You then have the option to purchase these if you wish. A 

donation is made back to the school for each item purchased. 

If your child doesn’t fancy making a Christmas card, then they can make a card of 

their choice - birthday cards which they can then send to their friends throughout 

the year, 'Thank you’ cards or party invitations are other suggestions.

Anyone who would like to complete a design can - teachers, parents, siblings. 

Children can complete more than one design – perhaps they want to create two 

different mugs for grandparents? Siblings or families can create a joint design if 

they wish.

Each child will be sent home next week with a piece of card for them to create 

their design on, and they will have until 16th October to do this.

Further details will be sent out next week, including hints and tips regarding what 

works well for designs. 

The ordering process will be slightly different to previous years – full details to follow.

In the meantime if you have any questions or would like spare card for additional 

designs then please text or call me on 07519 979303.

Happy designing!

Helen

This year the school will again be participating in the Christmas card project.


